at the Assumptionist community residence in Worcester.

At the invitation of Fr. Dennis Gallagher, NA Provincial and on behalf of Fr. Richard

Lamoureux, AA Superior General, a group of lay people gathered Sunday, February 11th, 2007

The gathering included friends of the Assumptionists through connections to the college, prep school, Cassadega, St. Anne's Parish in Fiskdale, and Brighton communities. Fr. Lamoureux animated the discussion by citing the General Council's commitment to developing bonds with the laity and citing Fr. D'Alzon's intention from the beginning to involve the laity in the life and spirit of the Assumptionists. Several people expressed affection and gratitude for role the Assumptionists have played in their lives and a desire to work toward realizing the vision of the General Council.

1/1